
 

 

NZ Branch Management Committee meeting, 21 April 2024 

Meeting held by Zoom 

 

• Resignation of Treasurer noted in the minutes; Lesly Nicol to continue in the role as Acting 

Treasurer.  Lesley’s responsibilities as Vice-President to be shared among Management 

Committee members as appropriate 

 

• Teachers’ Weekend Workshop Easter 2024, Wellington – highly successful; full report to be 

prepared for the July meeting 

 

• JAM Summer School Scholarship – closing date also to move to 30 September  

 

• 2024 Constitution – issue of incorrect placement of inverted commas has been fixed; 

however need to reregister to overcome references to the 2022 Act despite these same 

references appearing in the 2023 version (accepted and published on the Incorporated 

Societies Register).  Options considered, and details to be confirmed outside current meeting  

 

• Summer School Guidelines to Organisers – to be updated to allow organisers greater 

flexibility in providing classes 

 

• Recognition of Prior Learning (RPL) towards Units – discussion on the relationship between 

content of CTI (Core Training for Instructors) and of Units in the Teaching Certificate; 

discussion also of the relationship of generic teaching skills and teaching skills in other dance 

disciplines to SCD teaching skills.  Further development of supporting documents required.  

Requires further and wider discussion 

 

 

• Family Summer School Scholarship – value agreed to be residential value of 2 adults and 2 

JAMs; awarded to a family group made up of at least 1 adult (max 2) and at least 1 JAM; 

family group may choose to commute; flexibility of make-up family group to be included in 

application guidelines.  Aim to be in place for Summer School 2024-25 

 

• Summer School 2024-25; update from Organiser received; noted preparations well in hand 

 

 

 


